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Recognition Ceremony Planned for Falls City Main Street Program
(KTNC) - A recognition ceremony is planned Tuesday for the Falls City Main Street project.  
The ceremony will begin at noon on the northeast corner of 17th and Stone Street.  It will include a
review of the downtown reconstruction project to date, a ribbon cutting, and recognition of those
who have donated to the project.  
 Nebraska Lieutenant Governor Lavon Heidemann will be on hand to present the 2012 Main Street
Awards.
 Refreshments will be available following the presentation.  The public is invited to attend.
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